
FIRE & EMS DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

P. O. Box 591         .             660 Hwy 46 S.         .     Seguin, Tx 78156-0591   .     www.seguintexas.gov 

It’s real. 

 

To:  Mayor Dodgen and Council Members 
  City Manager Steve Parker 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  September 13, 2021 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with Guadalupe County  

Guadalupe County is requesting a renewal of the interlocal agreement with the Seguin Fire 

Department to provide fire protection service to residents living in unincorporated areas of 

the county. The contract also provides for backup fire protection to the volunteer fire 

departments serving these areas. The current contract amount is $350,000. For the FY22 

budget, the county has approved a contract amount of $400,000 to provide fire protection 

to the entire county. The City of Seguin will receive a net annual sum of $323,000 for 

services rendered which is an increase of $39,906, or 13% increase over our current year. 

The City of Seguin subcontracts a portion of these services to Cibolo and Schertz and they 

receive the balance of $77,000 from the city. The term of this agreement will for one year, 

ending September 30, 2022. 

Attached is the resolution and agreement and supporting documents for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 

 


